EASTERN LOS ANGELES REGIONAL CENTER

1000 S. FREMONT AVE. @ P.O. BOX 7916 ® ALHAMBRA, CA 91802-7916 ® (626) 299-4700 ® FAX (626) 281-1163

IMPORTANT TRAINING: WINTER WEATHER PREPAREDNESS

December 11, 2015
Dear Service Provider,

Are you ready for El Nino? How will you provide services if there is flooding or a power
outage? Are the individuals you serve prepared? How can you help them?

As you likely have seen in recent media reports, historically heavy rain is predicted to begin in
January and extend into March, with risk of flooding and other weather related challenges
including street closures and power outages. There is specific concern regarding potential
flooding along the Arroyo Seco due to issues with a dam upstream. Communities we serve such
as Highland Park and South Pasadena could be affected by this potential flooding. It is expected
that all communities will be impacted to some degree by the intense winter weather that is
predicted. Itis important to get the facts and get prepared.

ELARC has partnered with the Los Angeles County Office of Emergency Management to
present on how to prepare for the extreme winter weather that is predicted. This very
important training will be held on January 6 from 10:00 am to 12 noon in the ELARC
Auditorium located at 1000 S. Fremont in Alhambra.

Attendance at this training is strongly encouraged. Please reserve your space by contacting Elisa
Salazar at esalazar@elarc.org or 626 299 4772 no later than December 30, 2015.

ELARC continues to appreciate your service to individuals with developmental disabilities and
we look forward to seeing you on January 6.
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Elizabeth Harrell, ELARC Supervisor of Information and Training

cc: Gloria Wong, ELARC Executive Director
Frances Jacobs, Manager of Community Services
Diana Gudino, ELARC Community Services Specialist
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